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Date: October 2, 2019  

To:    General Government and Licensing Committee Members 

Re:    City Hall Council Chambers Modernization Update  

Background: 

The City of Toronto Council Chambers modern capabilities are in need of a review to determine if 
measures can be implemented to better serve the current council, committee meetings and events that 
take place in the space. 

Recommendation: 

That the General Government and Licensing Committee: 

1. Request the Deputy City Manager, Corporate Services and the City Clerk, to report to the November
18, 2019 meeting of the General Government and Licensing Committee to:

a. Provide an update on modernization options for the City Hall Council Chambers; and
b. Report on the current Council Chamber challenges.

All my Best, 

Paul Ainslie 
City Councillor, Ward 24 
Scarborough - Guildwood 
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